From: Denes, Christian 
Sent: Friday, February 09, 2018 10:53 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morrison Butler, Lisa; Ernst, Jonathan; Knazze, Brandie
Subject: RE: Harvard Government Performance Lab Convening

Hello Steve,

Following up on Brandie’s email before our trip…

I attended a Harvard Government Performance Lab (GPL) convening in Cambridge, MA on February 7 and 8, 2018. 

Harvard GPL covered all costs for the training, meals, airfare, and hotel accommodations. In addition, each participant was provided with a Harvard GPL water bottle and tote bag (items were valued at less than $50 total).

In May 2016, DFSS received a highly competitive technical assistance grant from the Harvard Kennedy School Government Performance Lab (Harvard GPL) focused on implementing an outcomes-driven approach to contracting with delegate agencies. The convening together leaders from grantee state and local governments to discuss projects, exchange ideas, and build a national network of innovators. Harvard GPL has expressed interest in making a more substantial resource commitment to DFSS in terms of time and staff beyond the scope of the initial grant. In addition to placing DFSS at the forefront of the shift to outcomes-driven contracting in human services, the convening represents a unique opportunity for Chicago to demonstrate its interest in an expanded partnership with Harvard GPL by representing across the Department’s leadership functions.

Please let me know if you require any additional information.

Best,

Christian Denes, Director of Strategic Planning & Impact

1615 West Chicago Avenue | Chicago, IL | 60622

Phone: 312-746-7439

christian.denes@cityofchicago.org




